


To the Director and Board of Control
Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station:

I have the honor to transmit, herewith, the forty-sixth report of the
State Entomologist for the year ending October 31, 1946. :

LY

Respectfully submitted,
Rocer B. FRrIEND,

State and Station Entomologist
















































































































































































































































































































































